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Jennifer Pena

From: Dave Zellner
Sent: Monday, December 31, 2018 9:33 AM
To: Jennifer Pena
Cc: Larry Kirch
Subject: RE: Special Event LL for Jan. 26

Jennifer, the building division does not have any issues with this event. It follows an already approved location plan. 
 
Thank you, 
 

J. Davis "Dave" Zellner, CBO 
Building and Safety Manager - Development Services  
City of Apache Junction 
300 E. Superstition Blvd. 
Apache Junction, AZ 85119 
480-474-5084 
dzellner@ajcity.net 
 
Office Hours 
Monday – Thursday, 7:00 am – 6:00 pm, Closed on Fridays 
 
 
 

From: Jennifer Pena  
Sent: Thursday, December 27, 2018 9:39 AM 
To: Rudy Esquivias; Dave Zellner; Trina Isch; Thomas Parker; rick.ochs@sfmd.az.gov 
Cc: Sidney Urias; Larry Kirch; Barbara Kelly; Kathy Connelly 
Subject: Special Event LL for Jan. 26 
 

Good morning, 
 
The City Clerk’s office has received an application for a Special Event Liquor License for the 
Superstition Harley-Davidson, 2910 W. Apache Trail for the Salt River Wild Horse Management 
Group to be held January 26, 2019.  Please conduct your review and if you would please have your 
department recommendations sent back to us no later than Monday, December 31, 2018 by 1:00 p.m. 
in order for this to be on the January 15th city council agenda.   
 
I realize this time frame is different than Kathy usually requests, but I have noticed a few key staff 
members are out of the office today and may need a bit more time to conduct your research. 
 
Sorry for the short notice, we just received the application. 
Thank you  
 
Jennifer Pena, Deputy City Clerk 
City of Apache Junction 
300 E. Superstition Boulevard 
Apache Junction, AZ 85119 
jpena@ajcity.net 
480-474-5068 
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Monday-Thursday 7am-6pm 
Closed Fridays and holidays 
 


